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Request for assistance

The Trustees of the John Voelcker Bird Book Fund have approved the go-ahead
for a new book project on the geographic variation (essentially sub-species) of
southern Africa. I am keen to solicit the help from ringers who may be willing
to take digital photos (or who may have digital photos) of birds from various re-
gions around southern Africa. Low resolution jpegs of close-ups of birds in the
hand (sent to me on a CD) would be fine. Origin (location) of the photographs
would of course be essential. These, together with skins specimens from muse-
ums would be used to assist the artist in illustration of plates.

Hugh Chittenden
PO Box 360

3815 Eshowe

South Aftica
chits@intekom.co.za

Rarety scen at Swakopmund last summer (2006). a Pectoral Sandpiper
(Caladris melanotos) Photo: Neil Thomson
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NOTICE TO CONTRIBUTORS

LANTIOTURDUS publishes articles and notes of broad birding interest to the member-
ship of the Namibia Bird Club. Contributors should refer to Volumes 37-3 for author’s
guidelines or look at a recent issue of the magazine for guidance on presentation of ma-
terial. The preferred medium for submission is an attachment to an email. The preferred
word processing programme is Microsoft Word, any version. Other programmes are ac-
ceptable but authors should include an alternate version in either text only (.txt) or rich
text format (.rtf) files. Handwritten or typed submissions are also acceptable.

The names of birds used in articles should conform to the names in Hockey, PAR, Dean,

WRIJ. Ryan PG (eds) 2005 Roberts- Birds of Southern Africa, V1lth edition. The trustees

of the John Voelcker Bird Book Fund, Cape Town. Manuscripts in English, German or

Afrikaans are accepted. If papers are submitted in German or Afrikaans a short English

summary should accompany the article. Summaries in German or Afrikaans may also be

submitted for papers in English. LANIOTURDUS is printed in black and white thus all

tables and figures must use symbols and legends that will be readable when converted ™
to black and white. Photographs may be submitted to illustrate articles but should be of

good quality and clarity when converted to black and white. All submissions should in-

clude the author’s postal and email addresses.

A single copy of the issue in which your article appeared will be sent to the senjor author.

The editor is allowed wide latitude in choice of material, thus any views and opinions
expressed here are not necessarily those of the Namibia Bird Club. All material in
LANIOTURDUS is copyright and permission to reproduce material should be negotiated
with the Editor.

All contributions for LANIOTURDUS should be sent to:

The Editor LANIOTURDUS or kori@iway.na
Namibia Bird Club

PO Box 67, Windhoek, Namibia

nwg(@iway.na



